
 
 

 

September 2023 

Construction Update: Bearspaw South Feeder Main Repair 
September 24, 2024 

The City of Calgary is in the final stage of repaving 33 Ave N.W. as part of the urgent repairs we made 
to sections of the Bearspaw South Feeder Main.  
 
UPDATE: 33 Ave. N.W. All Sites 
We plan to complete paving on Wednesday, September 25 with the road reopening in both directions by 
Thursday, September 26. 
 
Road Repair on 85 St N.W.  
We are repairing and paving 85 St N.W. between 33 Ave and 34 Ave, which is scheduled to be closed to 
traffic from September 27 to October 4. 
 
As a result, there will be local parking restrictions on 34 Ave N.W. west of 83 St N.W. to accommodate 
trucks and equipment for paving 85 St N.W.   
 
Waste, Recycling and Compost 
All waste, recycling and compost services are anticipated to resume normal pick-up scheduling the week 
of September 30.  
 
Temporary Permitted Parking Lot 
The temporary permitted parking lot located at 34 Ave. N.W. and 86 St. N.W. will be closing on the 
morning of Thursday, September 26, so please remove your vehicles by 7 a.m.   
 
Sidewalk, Curb, and Driveway Restoration 
Curb, gutter and driveway restoration is now complete. Several driveways are still barricaded to ensure 
vehicles do not damage the concrete while it is curing. These barricades will be removed once the 
concrete finishes curing. 
 
Landscaping Restoration 
Landscaping restoration is ongoing and is scheduled to be complete by the end of the week.  
 

Thank you for your support and patience throughout the duration of these repairs to the 
Bearspaw South Feeder Main.  

 


